
 

 

 
 
 

 
04 February 2025 

PXTA 1-25 
   

INDUSTRY ADVICE 
 

FARE RESTRUCTURE FOR PNG DOMESTIC SECTORS  

Dear Travel Partners, 

We would like to inform you of important changes to our fare structure, effective 6th February 2025. These 
changes are designed to better serve our customers by offering an expanded range of options that cater 
to both budget-conscious and business travelers while adjusting to market conditions. Please review the 
details of these changes below: 

1. Introduction of Additional Booking Classes (RBDs) 
 
We are introducing 5 new Reservation Booking Designators (RBDs) across our PG domestic network: 
 

• Business Saver: C class 

• Economy Flex:  M class 

• Economy Semi-Flex: H and Q class 

• Economy Saver: N class  
 
2. Booking Class structure for PG Domestic 
 
There will be now be a total of 13 booking classes with published fares on PNG domestic routes:  
 

• J/C/Y/M/B/L/H/Q/N/T/K/V/O  
 
3. Advance Purchase Requirements on Economy Saver Fares 
 
All published fares from O to N class will have advance reservations conditions ranging from 3- 14 days. A 
full summary is available in the Branded Fares Table, attached separately. Published fares (O to N-class) 
will be marketed as “Nambawan Fares”. 
 
 



 

 

4. Removal of Q Surcharges 

All Day of Week and Flight surcharges (Q surcharge) will be removed.  

5. Important Ticketing Information: 

a) There will be a fare decrease in Saver Fares: O - T class 
b) There will be a fare increase in Economy Semi Flex to Fully Flex Business: L – J class  
c) Any ticket issued at the old fare for travel on/after the 6th of FEB will be honoured as originally 

issued.  
d) Any ticket issued at the old fare that requires a reissue/exchange on/after the 6th of FEB will be 

assessed against the new fare amount: 

• Additional collection of fare difference applies where required. 

• Where there is a residual, an Even Exchange can be processed. 

• Rebook/Change fee applies depending on ticketed booking class. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

 


